
Did you know? You can link your accounts
at Kroger to Challenger Elementary PTA
and they will donate a percentage of your
purchases to us. Please visit
https://www.pearlandisd.org/Page/5009
for instructions on how to set up your
accounts to donate to Challenger
Elementary PTA.

QUESTIONS? EMAIL CHALLENGERTXPTA@GMAIL.COM 
LIKE & FOLLOW US ON FACEBOOK @CHALLENGERPTA AND INSTAGRAM @CHALLENGERELEMENTARYPTA 
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Next PTA Event

Spirit Night

Join us for Spirit Night at Jason’s Deli at 9515 Broadway St
on Thursday, September 26th from 5-9 p.m. Jason’s Deli
will donate 20% of your order to Challenger PTA if you
mention Challenger when ordering. Order online with
code FUND20 to help support programs at Challenger. 

There’s still time to join PTA for
the 2024-2025 school year.
Join today at www.JoinPTA.org!

The first PTA General
Membership Meeting of the
year will be on Thursday,
September 19, 2024 at 6:30 PM
in the cafeteria.  There will be
free childcare for your Eagles
that attend the meeting.
Students will be able to create
art and learn about the
Reflections art contest! Come
and learn about the fun
programs we will have this
year and how you could be
involved.

Get Involved

Do you Follow us on social media? 
We have very active Facebook and
Instagram accounts. Don't forget to
follow us to stay up to date with the
latest and greatest of things going on in
the Challenger PTA and school. 

Retail Partners

Trunk or Treat will be in the front of
the school on October 24th.  Mark
your calendars and don’t miss it! 

https://www.amazon.com/hz/wishlist/ls/11X5I6QSP2H7S?ref_=wl_share

The PTA needs your HELP to 
Stock the Teacher’s Lounge!
Please consider

purchasing from the
Amazon list or dropping
off individually packaged
snacks and/or drinks to

the cart in the front lobby
on Wednesday, Sept 12th
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